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AMENDMENT TO DIVIDEND PAYMENT DATE 
 
 

 
United Overseas Australia Ltd (ASX: UOS, “Company”) advises that is has been required to alter the 
payment date for the dividend as announced on 27 February 2023 including the references to the 
dates within the Appendix 4E announced at the same time. 
 
Due to the Company's secondary listing in Singapore, the payment date must not fall on a date which 
is a public holiday in Singapore.  As 2 June 2023 is a public holiday in Singapore, the Company is 
amending the payment date to 6 June 2023 so that public holidays in Singapore and Western 
Australia, where the Company's head office in Australia is based, are avoided. 
 
The other dates noted in the announcement are unchanged. 
 
 
 
 
For further enquiries, please contact: 
Mr Stuart Third 
Company Secretary 
stuart@downsaccounting.com.au 
+61 (0)8 9368 0336 
+61 413 946 935 


